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Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

From: Les Scott <clirscott.swaffhamtc@gmail.com>

Sent: 04 November 2019 21:22

To: Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council; Keith Sandle;
ClirSkinner.SwaffhamTC@gmail.com

Subject: footpaths

hi Richard,

Following my attendance, along with Larrie Wright and david ormerod at the parish paths seminar | would like to
make the following proposal to STC.

NCC made a presentation covering various responsibilities for different aspects of PROWSs and how to report issues
on line. Larrie Wright is willing to take responsibility for reporting any issues. He is fit and active and already walks
our paths. He is a regular and reliable volunteer at Parkrun . He is also willing to co ordinate volunteers as a possible
future project.

if the STC approved, | would propose that Larrie puts together a path survey with cutting priorities so that we can
make a more reasoned request to NCC's cutting regime and it would be a good starting point for budget discussions
if STC were to consider taking on any work ourselves.

Les



